Israel Lestrade,
Dallas
September 30, 2001
Mr. David Fame,
Consultant,
Hope Consultancy,
Dallas, UK
Dear Mr. Fame,
I am Israel Lestrade and I have finished my graduation from Dallas Institute of Engineering this year. I stay in the neighborhood of your consultancy and have heard highly of you.
I write to you for certain information regarding my further study plans.  I heard from your previous clients that you have a lot of contacts in the Universities in Australia. I would be very grateful to you if you can give me information of the universities which specialize in Automobile Engineering in Australia. Also if you could give me a few contact details it would make my task simpler. I can gladly contact you personally in this matter. I propose to call at your office the coming Monday to seek the information.
Thank you for your time.
Regards,
Israel Lestrade

